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August 22, 2023 

 

Re:  21APPG008XX Construction Notification 

3700 Forestville Rd Warehouse, MD-4 Improvements 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

This public notice is to inform you of planned road construction near the intersection of 

Forestville Road and MD-4 Pennsylvania Ave. The work includes widening of MD-4 

Pennsylvania Ave, construction of new sidewalks, and the installation of new stormwater 

management practices. All of which is within the Public Right-of-Way. To complete this work, 

different traffic control measures will be utilized, including lane closures. These measures will 

help to expedite the work and maintain a safe traffic control pattern through the intersection 

during construction.  

 

The planned work is set to begin late August/Early September 2023, and run until Summer 2024, 

weather permitting.  

 

If you wish to obtain more information about the proposed Road Improvement Plans, please 

contact the applicant’s engineer of record, KCI Technologies, Inc., at 410-792-8086. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Bryan Aloi, P.E. 

Project Manager 

Land Development Practice 

KCI Technologies, Inc.  
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